
 

 

 

 

Community Infrastructure Advisory Committee Endorsed 

A Community Infrastructure Advisory Committee will be established for South Gippsland 

following endorsement at Wednesday’s Council meeting. The Committee will be responsible for 

examining Council’s annual Capital Works Program budget, reviewing community proposals 

and guiding and assisting Council to achieve its strategic infrastructure objectives.  

It is expected that the Committee will also increase transparency in decision making which is 

required by the new Local Government Act 2020.  

South Gippsland Shire’s Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise is pleased the Capital Works 

Advisory Committee will be proceeding. 

“The Community Infrastructure Advisory Committee will form a critical part of Council’s capital 

works process. Members of the Committee will be expected to serve the interests of the 

Municipality as a whole and will be selected to reflect community demographics. 

“This is such an important role and we would encourage interested community members to step 

forward for nomination,” said Ms. Eisenbise.  

Terms of Reference for the Community Infrastructure Advisory Committee were endorsed at the 

Meeting. These outline committee responsibilities and governance principles. Council will now 

commence an Expression of Interest process. At the conclusion of the Expression of Interest 

process, applicants will be considered and selected at a future Council Meeting. 

For more information, please contact Council on 5662 9200. 

 

PR2589 24/9/20 

For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 

mailto:communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/

